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MANUFACTURERS STATEMENT 
 

In January 2021, the United States Environmental Protection Agency (US-EPA) has banned the 
manufacture, use and marketing of five PBT substances, including products that contain these substances. 
For details see under 40 CFR Part 751, Sub Part E. The new regulation came into force on February 5, 
2021. The ban applies to the following substances: 

Toxic substance Chemical Abstracts Service (CAS) Registration Number 

2,4,6-tris (tert-butyl)phenol (2,4,6-TTBP) CASRN 732-26-3 

Decabromodiphenyl ether (decaBDE)  CASRN 1163-19-5 

Phenol, isoptopylated phosphate (3:1) (PIP (3:1)) CASRN 68937-41-7 

Pentachlorothiophenol (PCTP) CASRN 133-49-3 

Hexachlorobutadiene (HCBD) CASRN 87-68-3 

 
From today's perspective, Bronkhorst is confident that the components which are present in the Bronkhorst® 
instrument do not contain the PBT toxic substances mentioned. 

This statement is based on declarations provided by suppliers of Bronkhorst. 
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